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1998 NMOS ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE  

The 36th Annual Meeting of the New Mexico Ornithological Society will be held Saturday 28 
February 1998 at the New Mexico Museum of Natural History and Science. Dr. J. David Ligon of 
the University of New Mexico will chair the paper session. Papers will be presented from 10:00 a.m. 
to noon, and from 1:30 - 5:00 in the afternoon. Poster presentations are also encouraged. A Call for 
Papers appears in this issue of the Bulletin.  

The election of officers for 1998-2000 will take place at the 9:00-10:00 a.m. business meeting, and 
other items of interest to the membership will be discussed. The nominating committee (Greg 
Schmitt and Craig Benkman) presents the following slate of officers:  

President: John Parmeter  
Vice-president: Bill Howe  
Secretary: Nancy Cox  
Treasurer: Jerry Oldenettel  

Directors: Burt Lewis, Bruce Neville, Greg Schmitt  

The banquet will be held at the Old Town Sheraton Hotel at 7:00 p.m., where T-shirts and mugs will 
be available with a design of the Hooded Merganser by Dale Zimmerman. The banquet choices will 
be either Roast Sirloin with merlot sauce or Grilled Chicken with mushroom sauce. Dessert will be 
chocolate flan with toasted almonds.  

The invited speaker will be Dr. Dale Zimmerman who will talk at 8:00 p.m. at the Museum. His talk 
is entitled: "BIRDS OF KENYA AND NORTHERN TANZANIA." Dale's book, by the same name, 
was published in 1996 by Princeton University Press. Original drawings used in the book will be on 
display.  

Two Sunday morning (1 March) field trips will leave at 7:00 a.m. from sites to be announced at the 
meeting. Christopher Rustay will lead a trip to the Santa Rosa area, and Pat Snider will lead a trip to 
Bosque del Apache National Wildlife Refuge.  

A registration form for the meeting is enclosed in this issue of the NMOS Bulletin.  

Jackie McConachie is in charge of arrangements for the meeting, assisted by Mary Alice Root. 
Volunteers are encouraged to help in the following areas: registration and coffee breaks (bring a 
favorite nutbread or cookies.  Jackie can be reached at the Museum, 841-2854; Mary Alice at 266-
0561.  



 


